Goetze, Phillie, EMNRD

From: jamesbruc@aol.com

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 8:37 AM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Subject: Re: Question on Cases 15143 and Case 15089

The Owl Draw “22” W1AP Fed Com No. 1H (Case #15143) will be the first well drilled. The Owl Draw
“22” BO Fed Com No. 1H (Case #15089) will be the subsequent or infill well.

----- Original Message-----

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze @ state.nm.us>
To: jamesbruc <jamesbruc @ acl.com>

Sent: Fri, Aug 8, 2014 3:51 pm

Subject: Question on Cases 15143 and Case 15089

Jim:

| have am writing the order for these two Mewbourne applications/cases and would like some additional info. This thought
did occur to me during hearing, but | didn’t ask it. Only one well of the two wells proposed for the 320-acre project area
can be dedicated to that project area, the other welil becomes the infill. Since the Owl Draw 22 WIAP Fed has the
unorthodox location, | am assuming it would be the first to be drilled since the rig will also be drilling another well to the
north in Sec 15. Please confirm with your client as to the order of drilling for the two wells — the first to be the dedicated
well - before | have to rewrite two orders because | forgot to ask. Thanks. PRG

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G.

Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Qil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505

0O: 505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462

philiip.goetze @ state.nm.us




